
Vaca Hills Chapel Funeral
Home

Josephine "Zenda" James 
(March 19, 1944 - June 30, 2009)

Josephine “Zenda” James March 19, 1944- June
30, 2009

Josephine “Zenda” James passed peacefully at
home on the morning of June 30, 2009 after a
long and courageous battle with cancer. She
was 65. Zenda was born in Samar, Philippines
on March 19, 1944. Zenda was Director of
Finance for the cities of Alameda and Union
City until her retirement. She and her
husband Tom have made Vacaville there home
since 2000. Zenda was a loving wife, mother
and grandmother who doted on her grandkids.
She had a strong Catholic faith. In her
spare time she loved to travel. Zenda is
survived by her beloved husband of 46 years
Tom; sons Ronald and William (Saundra);
grandkids Holly and Connor; brother Glenn;
she is also survived by numerous extended
family and a host of friends. There will be
a Mass of Christian Burial, 11:00 A.M.
Thursday, July 9, 2009 at St. Joseph
Catholic Church 1781 Marshall Road in
Vacaville. She will be laid to rest with her
mother at Chapel of the Chimes Memorial Park
in Hayward at a later date. In lieu of
flowers contributions may be made to the
American Cancer Society. Arrangements are by
Vaca Hills Chapel Funeral Home 707-446-3233
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